The Kitchen Center for Video and Music

pheEsSKeEleEase
Wendy Perron

March 5,6,7 8:30pm March 8 3pm
$4.00/%$2.50 members/TDF Dance

The Kitchen, 484 Broome Street
Reservations: 925-3615

on March 5,6,7 & 8, Dancing in The Kitchen presents a new work by
Wendy Perron.

I have noticed that however many decisiocns I make during
the process of choreography, control and choice are really
illusions. This new piece is built on several ideas, in-
cluding incorporating the dancers' qualities and contribu-
tions, using video sound and image as accompaniment, and
spatial notions of lateral and vertical alleyways. But
whatever my "concerns" are--and they can all be traced to
an interest in the unity of thought and movement--the work

emerges as it will.
(Wendy Perron)

The work presented at The Kitchen will be about forty minutes long
and includes dancers Paula Clements, Caitlin Corbett, Maria Cutrona,
Susan Rethorst, and Perron. Video material is by Joan Blair. This
is a Roxanne Dance Foundation project and is partially supported by
a grant from the New York State Council on the Arts. .

WENDY PERRON has been choreographing in New York since 1970, has

written extensively on performance, and has danced with Trisha Brown
and several other choreographers.

484 Broome Street between West Broadway and Wooster, New York City




